
Faith is believing in something when common sense tells you not to.  

Merry & Bright  

 
       There is so much beauty at the Christmas 

season - twinkling lights, happy songs, bright 

packages and bows, colorful decorations every-

where. Itôs such a contrast to the drab coldness 

of winter and helps us face dark dreary days to 

come. It was certainly no accident that the 

Church chose to celebrate the Light of the 

World in the darkest time of the year. We are 

reminded that the coming of the Son of God 

can help us overcome any darkness in our lives. 

I hope your Christmas is merry and bright! 

On Earth, Peace & Goodwill 
 
While they were there, the days were completed for 

her to be delivered. 

And she brought forth her firstborn Son, and 

wrapped Him in swaddling clothes, and laid him in 

a manger, for there was no room for them in the inn. 

Now there were in the same country shepherds 

abiding in the fields, keeping watch over their 

flocks by night. 

And behold an angel of the Lord stood before them 

and the glory of the Lord shone round about them.  

And there was with the angel a multitude of the 

heavenly host praising God and saying, 

ñGlory to God in the highest, and on earth peace, 

goodwill to all men.ò 

My Calendar 
  

I have a very clean calendar right now and would love 

to book some speaking engagements for January and 

February. If your church group or Sunday school 

class, sorority, civic club, book club or other organi-

zation is in need of a speaker this winter, please con-

tact me at 918-348-6648. Thanks! 

If the speaking engagement is outside of Muskogee, I 

do request that my traveling expenses be covered. I 

also like to sell my books wherever I speak. Please 

keep me in mind. 



Furnishings Found  

Temporary Home 
 

       Thanks for all the suggestions about stor-

age space for some of Alice Robertsonôs furni-

ture. We have found a temporary home at 

Three Rivers Museum in Muskogee. The 

pieces are now on display for the time being 

until the BEST Center is renovated or until the 

Alice Robertson House is ready to receive 

these items. Weôre planning some fundraisers 

soon, so be watching for them.  

       This photo is of her organ and settee. 
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